Amendment to August 2010 Newsletter

I was not aware of the cure time on Matrix MP epoxy primers at the time of the original newsletter. I unfairly compared it to PPG as being the same. I was wrong, and I stand corrected. The long window that has caused so many paint failures with PPG has been narrowed significantly by Matrix.


There has also been a change in the North Star EP210 epoxy primers. The change specifically is the fact that it is NO LONGER RECOMMENDED OVER SELF ETCH PRIMER, SO DON’T USE IT!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!
NorthStar is a fleet paint system, and because fleet guys are under different guidelines, they don’t use self etch. Longevity is not a concern where as in restoration and custom work longevity is everything.
Definitely use the Matrix epoxy Primer over self etch (Mp- 550 topcoatable) or (MP- 600 wash primer)
